






4. Review of First Draft of FY 2004 Budget - Recommendation that the first 
draft of the P-MRNRD FY 2004 budget be approved as the proposed FY2004 
budget and forwarded for public review and input at the July 10, 2003 Board 
meeting. 

C. Personnel, Legislative and Public Affairs Subcommittee Meeting (June 10, 2003) 
- Director Barb Nichols 

1. GM Evaluation: 

Recommendation that the General Manager evaluation be done using a 
format and procedure similar to that used in 2002 and that the GM goals 
established for FY 2003 be incorporated into the form. 

Recommendation that all Board Members be given an opportunity to fill 
out the form for review by the PLPA Subcommittee. 

Recommendation that the Pat Teer prepare the evaluation review form and 
mail the form to all board members by June 17, 2003, for return no later 
than June 30,2003. 

2. Establish GM Goals for FY 2004 - Recommendation that the General 
Manager be requested to submit draft goals to the Subcommittee for review at 
the August, 2003, PLPA Subcommittee meeting; and, that next year's process 
of evaluation and establishing goals begin at the May, 2004, PLPA 
Subcommittee meeting. 

3. Legislative Update - No action required. 

*9. Treasurer's Report -- Director John Conley 

A. District 
B. Dakota County Rural Water Supply 
C. Washington County Rural Water Supply 
D. Thurston County Rural Water Supply 
E. Elkhorn River Bank Stabilization Project 
F. Elkhorn Breakout Project 
G. ElWigeon Creek Drainage Project 
H, Western SarpyKlear Creek Project 

10. Chairperson's Report - Chairperson Fred Conley 

A. Upcoming Events: 

1. Household Hazardous Waste Recycling and Collection Center Groundbreaking, 
June 16,2003 at 2:OO p.m., 120fh and F Streets 

2. Dedication of Tow1 Park and Big Papio Trail, June 27,2003 at 9:OO a.m. 
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